
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP NOTICE  
 
 

Due to restrictions related to COVID-19, the 26th Annual General Meeting (AGM) of 
the Haliburton Highlands Health Services Corporation (HHHS) will be held virtually on 
June 23, 2022 via the Zoom video platform.   
 
2022-23 Membership in the HHHS Corporation is available to any individual who is a 
resident* of, or who is employed or operates a business in, the County of Haliburton 
or in the Townships formerly known as Laxton, Digby and Longford, or Bexley or 
Somerville of Victoria county, or Cavendish and Galway of Peterborough County for a 
period of at least 12 months immediately prior to the payment of an annual 
membership fee of ten dollars ($10). 
 
Membership in the Corporation entitles an individual to vote at any general meeting of 
the Corporation.  To be eligible to vote at the 2022 AGM, new memberships must 
be obtained by May 9, 2022.  Members of the Corporation are also entitled to 
nominate Directors for election to the Board. 
 
Forms for corporate membership can be found on HHHS’ website - hhhs.ca 
Payment of the membership fee can be arranged by contacting:  
  Marlene Vieira 

HHHS Administration Office 
7199 Gelert Road, Haliburton, ON   K0M 1S0 
Phone:    705-457-2527 
Email:      mvieira@hhhs.ca 

 
* this includes seasonal residents ( i.e., summer cottagers / landowners) 
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